From: Pippa Allerton Sent: 25 April 2017 13:43 To: **TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT** Subject: Re: E41 Paget Road Wivenhoe and E42 Sand Pit Alresford pedestrian crossings. Dear Caroline Of course - and apologies for not originally including it! My address is: Thank you and all good wishes Pippa Sent from my iPad > On 25 Apr 2017, at 12:05, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT < TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gsi.gov.uk> wrote: > > Dear Pippa, > Thank you for your e-mail. Is it possible that you could provide a postal address so that we can formally register you as an objector to this application. > Kind regards > Caroline O'Neill > Caroline O'Neill | Miss, Transport and Works Act Orders Unit, > Department for Transport, 1/14-18, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry > Road, London SW1P 4DR | 020 7944 3196 | > ---- Original Message----> From: Pippa Allerton > Sent: 25 April 2017 12:02 > To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gsi.gov.uk> > Subject: re: E41 Paget Road Wivenhoe and E42 Sand Pit Alresford pedestrian crossings. > Dear Sirs > Please reconsider the closure of the above crossing. > Doing so would negatively impact a great number of local people who have been safely using the crossing for many years. > Sincerely > Pippa Allerton > (Wivenhoe resident) > Sent from my iPad > This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.

> For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com